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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Sixth Form Charter visit to University of Bath 
 
We want to enrich our students’ expectations for their future studies and give them an opportunity to 
visit universities that are further afield, yet very achievable destinations. A series of university visits are 
planned for future terms. 
 
The University of Bath is the top destination of our past students and was named ‘University of the 
year’ this year by The Times’ Good University Guide. We have arranged a bespoke visit to the university 
on Wednesday, 22nd March, as per the itinerary below:  
 
We have arranged a private tour and visit for year 12. Places will be allocated on a first come first served 
basis with priority given to bursary students. The cost of travel from Cowes to the University of Bath will 
be £30 per head but the school has kindly agreed to subsidise the trip, so we only need a voluntary 
contribution of £15 for the day. You can make payment via ScoPay. (If you need log in details to register 
for ScoPay please contact info@cowesec.org or call reception on 01983 203103.) Please let us know if 
you would like your child to attend but the payment is difficult for you or if you have a bursary. 
 
We will be leaving the school by coach at 8am on 22nd March and travelling to Bath via the 9am car 
ferry, returning to school on the 6pm ferry and estimated to arrive back at CEC by 7.30 pm. 
 
0800 - Leave school  
0900 - Red Funnel ferry and coach to Bath 
1200 - 1300 – ampus tour 
1300 - 1330 – Packed lunch break (students to bring their own) 
1330 - 1415 – ‘Why Bath’ or ‘Choosing & Applying’ talk 
1415 - 1500 – Student life Q&A session 
1500 - Depart 
1800 - Return ferry 
1930 - Arrive back at school 
 
Please complete the attached form if you are happy with these arrangements and agree to your child 
attending the event, and return this by Wednesday 22nd February. You are welcome to return your form 
electronically to info@cowesec.org. 
 
We look forward to an inspiring day in Bath and hope your son/daughter will join us. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Sara Cody 
 
Mrs S Cody 
Deputy Director of Learning for Sixth Form 
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